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FILED AND VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Mandy L. Willey 
Attorney Examiner 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Ohio Edison Company Pursuant to Rule 
4901:1-39-05(C)(2)(c), Ohio Administrative Code to Reallocate Funds Between 
Energy Efficiency and Conservation Programs, Case No. 11-5818-EL-POR 

 
Dear Attorney Examiner Willey: 
 
 On December 15, 2011, you issued an Order in the above-captioned case establishing a 
January 4, 2012 deadline for comments and a January 17, 2012 deadline for reply comments 
regarding Ohio Edison Company's ("Company") Application Pursuant to Rule 4901:1-39-
05(C)(2)(c) to Reallocate Funds Between Energy Efficiency and Conservation Programs 
("Application").  Given that no party has filed comments in this case, the Company will not be 
filing any reply comments.  The Company respectfully requests that the Commission approve the 
Application. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       /s/ Carrie M. Dunn 
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